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Teatro de la Luna Receives
Elizabeth Campbell Award
 

 

Teatro de la Luna takes delight in announcing its recognition by the American Association of University Women, Arlington Branch.  On May 21, the theater, 

and its Artistic Director Mario Marcel, will be presented with the AAUW, Arlington Branch's Elizabeth Campbell Award for the Advancement of the Arts in Arlington.

AAUW cited Teatro de la Luna's "remarkable achievements and important contributions to our community," stating that the theater "has earned international recognition".

 

The Elizabeth Campbell Award is named for AAUW, Arlington Branch's late Branch member and WETA founder, and was created to provide recognition for outstanding 

performing arts groups in the Arlington community.

 

The award is a double pleasure, as it will be presented the same day as Teatro de la Luna's Noche de Luna for its Spring production, Continente Viril (Virile Continent). 

 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION: 703-548-3092
e-mail: info@teatrodelaluna.org          www.teatrodelaluna.org
 

 

Teatro de la Luna is a non-profit, tax-exempt organization, 501 (c)(3) and receives the generous support of:
 National Endowment for the Arts, Virginia Commission for the Arts, Arlington County Cultural Affairs Division, 
Arlington Commission for the Arts,  private foundations, corporations, embassies and individual donors.
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